
Beginning the year with Winter Conference was a great start!  
We joined with about 800 other students from the region for great 
teaching, worship, and challenges to go to the world.  We had 
Puerto Rican staff join us and challenge our students to go and 
minister on the island—very rewarding to be a part of.   
One of my favorite days of Winter Conference is always the day 
of outreach.  This year we went out in partnership with a local 
church and shared the gospel in neighborhoods they wanted to 
reach.  There were some really amazing stories of God preparing 
hearts for that day.  Pray for those that heard and made decisions 
(and for those that heard and didn’t!)  Pray that they would all 
take steps toward Jesus! 
 
Praying for laborers for the harvest is something I do everyday.  
And this year God brought Daniel and Emily to town!  They 
arrived at the end of the year and already I can see how God is at 
work through them.  Because of them we are beginning work on 
another two campuses!  Please pray for open doors at Trinity 
University and University of Incarnate Word.  Partnership is 
starting with both FCA and Cru is some unique ways as well. 
This is an exciting development.  It takes work but we are trusting 
that together we can reach more students that separate! 

Watch out for flying discs!  This is a becoming a more and more common sign 
around the country as disc golf takes off.  Once again this year I was able to both 
attend and teach at the Eagles Wings Unchained Conference for disc golfers from 
around the nation.  A friend of mine and I shared on how to create space for 
conversations around spiritual things—on and off the disc golf course.   
Some of the top pro disc golfers in the nation were in attendance as well as amateur 
players.  The common denominator was a desire to integrate faith and sport together.  
This lines up very with Athletes in Action.  Pray for two things:  1)  That those that 
attended would share Christ more with those around them as a result.  2) That AIA 
would know how best to minister in this sport. 
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New Teammates, New Semester, New Opportunities! 

Dan.Gerard@cru.org Reaching college students with the life changing power of the Gospel! give.cru.org/0536610 

 
This month’s video! We are going to continue our 
monthly video update! (Find out why Elijah, myself, 
and a friend from youth group have the same hat!)  

Thank you for your prayers and support! God is 
definitely answering!  We are grateful for you! 

Above...a prayer walk turned into a prayer 
drive due to much needed rain.   

Below….students have descended on 
campus again as fall kicks off! 

Our region’s AIA students 
at Winter Conference 

At the Unchained conference I got 
to lead a seminar on having 
spiritual conversations. 

My new teammate, Daniel, and I out 
sharing on the day of outreach. 

On right:  Baseball diamond at Trinity.  
Meeting with VP Athletic Director, and 
partnering with Cru (at Compass Church.) 


